
Commemorating those 
lost to Covid

For more information on The Meadows at Osborn Park
please contact our Admissions Director at

419-627-8733

The Meadows at Osborn Park is
commemorating those lost to

Covid-19. The tree was donated
by Barnes Nursery and the

granite tree marker was donated by
Balconi Monuments & Countertops. 

3916 Perkins Avenue, Huron, Ohio 44839

https://www.eriecounty.oh.gov/TheMeadowsatOsbornPark.aspx

Managed by Continuing Healthcare Solutions


